
Hill & Acker Letterbooks 5 1875-1877 
These are letterpress copies of letters of a 
coal and wood (fuel) firm in St.Pau1, Much of 
the correspondence relates to orders for varioui 
kinds of coal handled by the company and rec'd 
mostly via Duluth and thence shipped out to var- 
ious agents and the public.Some letters relate 
to cord wood, the wood train that brought in tht 
oak, maple,&c.wood from about Lake Minnetonka, 
the logging crew kept there cutting wood and 
hauling it to the r.r,(St.Paul & Pac.) to be 
piled up alongside awaiting train, the tugs and 
barges towing wood across the lake,&c.,some 
correspondence re Third Cong,District (Dem.). 
Committee of which Hill, 3s secretary, some re 
State Agric.Assoc.(DriviL~g Park in St.Paul)of 



which he was also secy. ome deal with the 
Bismarck land cases inv.-ving J.J.Jackman,Ed. 
Hackett, Oscar Taylor, Gen. Sanborn, Hill him- 
self, and John Proctor. One letter,Aug.21,'76 
appears to list the directors of the Agiic.Asso 

Hill and Acker LetterBooks, 5 in number: 
5/3/75-8/18/75 
8/13/75-11/18/75 
11/19 75-5/13/76 
5/16/76-10/4/76 
10/5/76-11/14/77 


